
APRIL 2022 UPDATES

Emailing: info@homesforgood.org
Commenting on Social Media
Calling and leaving a message at: 541-682-2580
Attending our listening session on May 18th, 2022 at 5:30pm via zoom and providing feedback there

Homes for Good has some exciting ways for Residents to get involved with the organization in April and
May. Read below for some opportunities to interact and provide feedback to us over the next couple of
months! 

Homes for Good is Recruiting for our Board of Commissioners!
Over the last year, Homes for Good has been working on a governance restructure. After the Lane County
Board of Commissioners completed another milestone in the process in March of 2022, Homes for Good
is now ready to recruit new board members for the Homes for Good Board of Commissioners! More info
can be found at www.homesforgood.org/about/about-us/board 

Paper applications and technical support are available at our administrative office at 100 W 13th Avenue
in downtown Eugene by appointment.
  

If you require technical assistance to complete your application, please reach out to Isabelle Le at
ile@homesforgood.org at (541) 682-2533. 

Homes for Good is Looking for Resident Feedback on our Strategic Equity Plan!
Over the next couple weeks, Homes for Good will be posting sections of our Strategic Equity Plan via
social media for public feedback. 

You can provide feedback through:

  Please note that these are just selections from a larger plan. You can
read, and provide feedback on any part of the plan through these
above methods. 

A full copy of the Strategic Equity Plan, as well as a copy of the social
media posts will be available on the Homes for Good website at
www.homesforgood.org/about/about-us/diversity-equity-and-inclusion

If you would like a paper copy, your Resident Services Specialist,  APM,
or Property Manager can assist in providing you a paper copy to
review. 


